



Dates to Remember ...

Thursday, December 14	Student-Led Conferences
Thursday, December 14	Monthly CFAC Meeting (6:30 - 7:30 p.m.)
Thursday, December 14	College Information Night for Juniors (7 p.m.)
Friday, December 15	No School
Monday, December 18, through Friday, December 22	Spirit Week
Thursday, December 21	After School Programming Cancelled
Monday, December 25, through Monday, January 1No School (Winter Break)	

Events

- College Information Night for Families of Juniors. BART's College Office will host an information session at 7 p.m. this evening for families of students in grade 11 about the college application and financial aid processes. While anyone is welcome to attend, the content will focus on what families of juniors need to know and can be doing to plan ahead for next fall. The presentation with Q & A will be followed by time for individual questions and conversations. For more information, contact BART College Readiness Coordinator Ms. Merrigan by email at kate.merrigan@bartcharter.org.
- **Monthly CFAC Meeting Tonight at 6:30 p.m.** The Community Family and Advisory Council (<u>CFAC</u>) will be meeting from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. tonight at the school. For more information, contact Shirley Perkins, CFAC President, at 442-4738. Parents and guardians who attend tonight will receive a "jeans pass" for their child(ren). Hope to see you there!
- **HS Trivia Team on TV.** At 7 p.m. onSaturday, December 23, be sure to tune in to <u>WGBY</u> to see the BART Quiz Team take on The MacDuffie School on <u>As Schools Match Wits</u>. Seniors Harrison Todd, Kyle Brooks, Andrew Kerwood, and Mark Borrelli, along with junior Ruth Bristol, comprise this year's exceptional team.

General Information

- After School Programming. After school programs have been cancelled for Thursday, December 21.
- School Cancellations. Snow delays or cancellations are posted on the school's
 <u>Facebook</u> page, included in the "crawl" along the bottom of area TV stations, and announced on local radio stations WNAW (1230 AM) and WUPE (100.1 FM).

January Event

• The Snowball Semi-Formal. All BART students are happily invited to the annual winter semi-formal, *The Snowball*! Join us for a night of dancing, games, food, and photos. The dance will be on Friday, January 5, from 7 to 10:30 p.m. Tickets will be on sale starting next week at \$12 for a single ticket, \$20 for a couple's ticket. Students planning to bring one outside student guest (must be of like age) must complete a guest permission slip. *The Snowball* Committee is currently looking for donated food and drinks for the event. If you can donate one or more items, please email student organizer Raegan Phillips at raegan.phillips@bartcharter.org.

Next Week is BART Spirit Week!

While still keeping the requirements of the high school's professional dress code in mind, students across all grades may choose to show their school spirit by dressing in the style of a Spirit Day's theme:

Day	Theme
Monday, December 18	Pajama Day
Tuesday, December 19	Twin Day
Wednesday, December 20	Fancy Day
Thursday, December 21	Colors Day: Grade 6 wears Red Grade 7 wears Orange Grade 8 wears Yellow Grade 9 wears Green Grade 10 wears Blue Grade 11 wears Purple Grade 12 wears Rainbow Teachers/Staff wear Pink
Friday, December 22	Spirit Day: Purple & Gold!